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*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report

Dear Vaucluse Families,

We have reached the end of another term here at Vaucluse Public School.
Somehow we made it, slightly dishevelled, exhausted but certainly with a
smile on our face!

On Tuesday staff and students had the pleasure of meeting our new school
principal, Nicole Tainsh. We were very proud of the school we were able to
showcase and are looking forward to working with her next term. I know you
will all join me in making her feel as welcome as possible.

I would like to finish my final Principal’s Report by acknowledging the
overwhelming support I have received from the entire school community
over the last 12 months that I have been in this role. Having worked in a
number of schools across New South Wales, I can safely say that Vaucluse
PS is an extremely special school. The staff here are incredibly hardworking,
positive and of the highest quality. We have deep respect for each other
which we believe filters through to enhance the wonderful culture of our
school. We care very deeply about every single student and feel we have a
school where students are happy to walk through the school gates. Thank
you for supporting us so we can continue doing what we love to do.

Ms Nay shared a quote with me this morning which I believe is the best note
to leave on as we embark on a new journey as a school community. ‘What
lies behind us and what lies before us are tiny matters compared to what lies
within us’. I am feeling that deeply right now.

Wishing you all a healthy and happy holiday break.

   Miss Allen





Today marks Miss Allen's final day as Relieving
Principal of VPS. In this role, Miss Allen has made
countless positive contributions to our school, for
which we are very grateful. On behalf of the VPS

community, a huge thank you to Miss Allen! 



  
This week VPS celebrated NAIDOC Week. 

This year’s theme is ‘Get Up, Stand Up, Show Up’ 



Everyone danced, sang and learnt about the message behind the
Yolgnu song Milkumana by King Stingray in Ricky's Music Program 



The school leaders spent time with each class reading stories which
share the knowledge of culture and country embedded in songlines

passed down over thousands of years.  



The sports house leaders visited classrooms to talk to each class
about the people behind the new house names: 

Barangaroo, Bennelong, Pemulwuy, and Patyegarang.   



We wholeheartedly acknowledge how these Deadly Warrior Heroes
fought for the survival of their people and culture. These heroes

continue to inspire us.  
 



VPS Celebrating NAIDOC Week 2022 



The SRC would like to thank all the generous VPS
families that donated to the SRC, Vinnies - Food for

the Homeless Appeal. Your generous and thoughtful
donations are going to a very worthy cause. 








Students in the PBL token prize
winning house Barangaroo 

 enjoying their reward - a delicious
hot chocolate!



The girls knock out netball team travelled to
Gosford on Wednesday with Miss Baker to play Point
Claire Public School. They gave it their all and won a

very close game 19-22!  Well done girls! 



We are very excited about the arrival of the
first order of the brilliant sport’s house
shirts designed specifically for the new

names of our sport’s houses. 



Some of our little ones looking
very cosy for the SRC Pyjama Day!

Thank you VPS families for all
your gold coin donations that will
go towards improving our school  



Students from the Learning Hub
created some fantastic artworks using

natural supplies from our garden 



Stage 3 practicing their shot put
skills in preparation for the

athletics carnival next term! 



1/2M Boomerang Art



KB's excellent sentence writing 
















